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DVA's Brisbane State Office will move from its current address at
259 Queen Street, to 480 Queen Street, Brisbane, in January 2019.

The move will take place over consecutive weekends, on 12-13 January
and 19-20 January 2019. Business will be conducted at both addresses
during the week of 14-18 January 2019.

The Veterans’ Access Network (VAN) office 259 Queen Street will
remain open until 4:30 pm on Friday 18 January.

The new DVA Reception/VAN office on Level 6, 480 Queen Street, will
open on Monday 13 January 2019.

All existing contact telephone and fax numbers will stay the same.
Veterans and their families visiting the VAN office will find better
amenities in the newer, modern building at 480 Queen Street with cafes
and restaurants on site.

As with the 259 Queen Street premises, the site at 480 Queen Street,
features an on-site user-pays public car park operated by Secure
Parking. The entrance is via Adelaide Street.

The mailing address remains the same: GPO Box 9998, Brisbane,
Queensland 4001. All mail for the department should be sent to this
address, irrespective of the state in which the intended recipient is
based.

DVA's general inquires telephone number is 1800 555 254. The fax
number for the Queensland State Office is (07) 3223 8304.



